
Storm

Dear Customer,

Due to the storm last weekend, the seaport terminals had to stop working several times on Saturday/Sunday. Since this afternoon 
they have been resumed. In addition, the ECT Delta Terminal had a longer crane disturbance on Saturday. Due to these terminal
closures our barges and trains were not handled.

In addition, the following departures were cancelled: yesterday evening ex Rotterdam

We hope that a train from Rotterdam can leave tonight. At the moment this is still uncertain, as the EMX cannot be accessed due 
to sand on the track. This blockage of the track is expected to be lifted at 16:00.

We will do everything possible to minimize the effects on your cargo due to the "force majeure" and thank you in advance for your 
understanding.

If you have any questions regarding specific containers/bookings, please do not hesitate to contact our customer service directly.

We apologize for the inconvenience caused by the weather conditions.

Optimodal Nederland B.V.

Rotterdam, 24.02.2020


